
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 

September 13th, 2015 
 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

KINDERGARTEN SIBLINGS 2017 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT  

REMINDER – EXTENDED CARE REGISTRATION 

 

 
 

PTA NEWS 
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR LETTER 

REMINDER - 1ST GENERAL PTA MEETING 
 

 
 

There WILL BE a Green Communication Folder today: 
 

PRINCIPAL LETTER & 

SCHOLASTIC ORDER FORM 
 

 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

WWW.SCHOOLCAFETERIA.COM 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/
http://www.schoolcafeteria.com/


SCHOOL NEWS 
St. Peter School 
415 Atlantic Ave 

Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742 

732-892-1260 Fax: 732-892-3488 

www.stpschool.org 

 

 

 
 

September 12th, 2016 
 

Dear St. Peter School Families, 

 

With the Fall Open House around the corner on October 11th, it is important for us to know 

if you have a child that will be registering for next year’s Kindergarten class.  This process 

helps in the projection and enrollment process for February. 

 

Kindly complete the form below and return it to school by September 16th, 2016.  Thank 

you for your cooperation and expediency in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Tracey Kobrin 
 

Tracey Kobrin 

Principal 

 
(Detach and return to the School Office) 

 

KINDERGARTEN 2017 

 

 

Family Name:____________________    Child’s First Name:_________________ 

 

Name of the education center your child presently attends: 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Siblings attending St. Peter School are presently in grades ____, ____, ____, and 

____. 

 

  

ANCHORED in FAITH 



Mrs. 

McDonnell 

 

 
 

 

 

Come Meet the Teachers! 

 

Thursday, September 15th, 2016 

 

7:00 p.m.  General Information Session, 

Cafeteria 

 

7:30 p.m.  First Classroom Session 

 

8:15 p.m.  Second Classroom Session 

 
        
  

Mrs. 

Baglivio 

Mrs. 

Nocchi 

Mrs. 

Rizzo 

Mrs. 

Dashkavich 

Miss 

Butler 

Mrs. 

Maloney 

Miss 

Cronin 

Mrs. 

McGuinness 

Miss 

Tancona 

Mrs. 

Stamberger 

Mr. De Pazza 

Mr. 

Magovern 

Mrs. 

Russ 

Mr. Staunton 

Mrs. 

Kobrin 

Mrs. Musica 



Saint Peter School 
Extended Care Program 

 

 
EXTENDED CARE 2016-2017 

 

REMINDER!!!!!!!!! 
 
 

Children must be registered 
or re-registered to attend 

the Extended Care Program. 

 
You never know, register 

just to be sure!!! 

 
Registration Form on our 

website at 

www.stpschool.org 
  



PTA NEWS 

 

  



 

 

 

 
 

    Reminder 
 

 

The 1st general PTA meeting 

will be held on Monday, 

September 19th at 7:00 p.m. in 

the cafeteria. 

 

*At least one member from each family is 

required to attend.  If you are unable to 

attend please call Mrs. Magnusson before 

Monday. 

 

Highlights of the meeting: 

 

 Sign ups for Craft Fair  

 Car Raffle drawing 

 Book Fair 

 


